
Matthew’s C.E (Aided) Primary School and Nursery Centre 

 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’  Philippians 4:13 

Friday Feature: 15th March 2024 

This half-term we are focusing on the Christian Value of Forgiveness 

 

 

 

‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you’. Ephesians 4:32  

Please see the attached Home School Values to share with your child. 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our children in Year 3 and Year3/4 performed for parents and carers this week—
thank you to everyone who came.  The singing and ukulele playing was amazing! 

Next Friday we are having a mufti day on the last day (22nd March) we are asking 
for a £1 donation for school funds, which will be spent on resources for the 
children. Can we remind children to wear sensible shoes and no make-up please? 
There will be some Easter egg prizes drawn out of a hat! 

Easter 

Easter is nearly here and to celebrate we are holding two Easter Services, one for KS1 and one for KS2.  We are also 
having a craft morning/afternoon for Nursery children. 

These will take place in the school hall on: 

Thursday 21st March at 9.15am: KS1   

Thursday 21st March at 2.30pm: KS2 

Nursery Easter Craft day: Wednesday 20th—information will be given to Nursery parents.   

Parents Evening 

A reminder that our parents evenings take place on Tuesday 19th March from 3.30-6.30pm and on Wednesday 20th 
March from 3.30pm-5.30pm.  For Reception and Nursery appointments please use the normal entrance gate that is 
used in the mornings and for all other parents please come through the main reception.   

 

 



 

Thank you so much to Ollie’s dad who works at Playtime 
by Fawns for providing us with two sensory screens  for 
use in our Early Years .  They are fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be mindful of your parking at drop off and pick up times. We are aware that there 
are a small number of parents that are illegally parking on the Zigzags, entrance markings 
and Zebra crossing. 

Please don’t stop on these areas, they are there for a good reason, to keep our children 
safe.   Can we also please request that parents/carers do not use the staff car park at the   

                           front of school—even for dropping off and picking up.  Thank you, Mrs Cadman-Smith 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a fantastic day!  Thank you so much for your donations—we will let you know how much we 
have raised next week.  The children have had a lot of fun telling jokes and contributing to the joke book.  
If your child has not bought a joke book there will be some available on Monday for 50p each.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils of the Week and Readers of 

the Week     

      

       Readers 

Reception :St Francis Carla and Leo   Laylani 

R/1: St Teresa  Scarlett and Lucie  Milana 

1/2: St Nicholas Junior and Jaida  Ruari 

2: St Joseph  Caleb, Aaliyah and Arabella Riley 

3: St Cecilia  Jacob and Evie   Aizah 

3/4: St Sophia  Jasper and Daphne  Peniel 

4/5: St Kateri  Emmie and SJ   Harry 

5/6: St Thomas  Zion and Georgia  Kai 

6: St Padre  Stivi and Lily   Junior 

Weekly prayer 

Dear Father God, 

Help us to remember to show kindness to those 

in need and to give love and care to everyone. 

Amen. 

By Miss Jeffreys R1 Class 

Commando Joe 

Perseverance   Amelia 

Compassion   Jacob 

Generosity   Nethan and Jethro 

Respect   Ben 

Minecrafter of the Week 

Riley and Alfie 

 

 

 

Well Done 

Well done to  

Isaac and Elijah 

who were 

awarded their 

Stage 3 and 4 

Awards at 

swimming. 

Good work boys! 

  
Future dates/events 

19th and 20th March Parents Evenings 

21 March  Easter Services 

   KS1 9.15am 

   KS2 2.45pm 

22 March  Mufti Day—£1 

25 March to 5 April Easter holidays 

11 April  Humphs Histories—Romans workshop with 

   3 Miss Hawthorn 

12 April  Humphs Histories—Egyptians workshop with 

   34 Mrs Wyre 

29 and 30 April  Year 2 to Kingswood 

6 May   Bank Holiday 

22 to 24 May  Year 6 to Arthog 

27 to 31 May  Half term 

3 June   PD Day 

19 July   Break up for summer 

PE Days  

    Indoor  Outdoor 

Nursery   Monday Monday 

Reception    Friday   

R1 Miss Jeffreys  Tuesday Wednesday 

12 Miss  Plant   Tuesday Friday 

2 Miss Blocksidge  Wednesday Monday 

3 Miss Hawthorn  Friday  Wednesday 

34 Mrs Wyre   Wednesday Thursday 

45 Mrs Barfield  Thursday Monday 

56 Mrs Hulme  Monday Friday 

6 Mr Bailey   Thursday Wednesday 

Please ensure children are wearing school PE kit, hair is tied 

back and ear-rings are not worn.   


